St Mungo's High School

Merchiston Avenue, Falkirk, FK2 7JT

Telephone: 01324 614614

Rector: Mr S Phee



Falkirk Council

St Mungo's High School

Dear Parent / Carer,

Date: 29 May 2015

We hope that your child is looking forward to coming up to St Mungo's High School for their two day visit on Tuesday the 9th and Wednesday the 10th of June 2015. We are delighted that they are going to have the opportunity to meet staff and their classmates over the two days. Over the two days they will follow their timetable and experience lessons within a variety of faculties which will help them get to know their way around the school with the support of our senior mentors. This year's transition will have a focus on Health and Wellbeing. P7 pupils will be taking part in the 'Seafood in Schools' initiative over the two day visit. Your child will also take part in some workshops on transitions which will help them get to know each other and learn about all the clubs, groups, sports and opportunities which are here to be enjoyed during their time at St Mungo's High School.

Pupils should bring a snack and drink for interval on each day. For lunch, pupils should either bring a packed lunch or if they wish to have a school dinner then there is a meal deal available for £1.95 which gets pupils a main meal and a drink. Dinner money will be collected by our office staff each morning and a temporary ticket issued. We will provide a meal deal for those pupils entitled to free school meals.

Pupils from the associated primaries should attend their primary school as normal and they will then be bussed to and from St Mungo's High School by their primary school, as already agreed. Pupils who have made successful placing requests should make their own way to St Mungo's High School to arrive at 9.30am and to be picked up by 2.30pm. Please note that P7 pupils cannot use St Mungo's buses until they fully enrol here in August 2015.

Pupils should wear their primary school uniform during the two day visit. They should also bring a PE kit (trainers, short and a plain t-shirt (no football colours please)) with them as some of them will attend PE on Tuesday and they will all take part in the Legacy Games on Wednesday afternoon.

Director of Education

Sealock House, 2 Inchyra Road,

Grangemouth, FK3 9XB.

Telephone: 01324 506600

Fax: 01324 506601

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that, as parents and carers, you are cordially invited to a P7 parents' seminar which is being held in the Assembly Hall of St Mungo's High School on Tuesday 9th of June at 6.00pm. The parents seminar will be followed by an opportunity to learn more about the 'Seafood in Schools' initiate and to see some of the work which goes on around the school.

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the community to St Mungo's High School.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A. Farley